
From: Palmer, Sali A. <SaliPalmer@monmouthshire.gov.uk>  
Sent: 18 June 2019 16:22 
To: Roberts, Geraint (Principal Planning Officer) <GeraintN.Roberts@newport.gov.uk> 
Cc: Lea, Matthew (Green Services Assistant) <Matthew.Lea@newport.gov.uk>; Gossage, Joanne 
(Service Manager Environment & Leisure) <Joanne.Gossage@newport.gov.uk> 
Subject: P/19/00090 Land adj to and South of Rush Wall, Redwick 
 
Hi Geraint,  
 
Thank you for consulting me on this pre-application regarding the DNS at Rush Wall.  The ecology 
survey scope has been discussed in detail at the EIA Scoping Stage and therefore I do not have any 
comments to add at this time. However, I would be happy to attend any meetings you have to 
discuss the ongoing survey work, if required.  Please keep me up to date with any developments.  
 
Kind regards,  
 
Sali 
 

Sali Palmer 
Biodiversity and Ecology Officer / Swyddog Bioamrywiath ac Ecoleg  
Green Infrastructure and Countryside / Seilwaith Gwyrdd a Chefn Gwlad 
Tourism, Leisure & Culture Service / Gwasanaeth Twristiaeth, Diwylliant a Hamdden 
Enterprise Directorate / Cyfarwyddiaeth Menter 
Monmouthshire County Council / Cyngor Sir Fynwy 
Tel/ffôn: 01633 64 (4920)  
Mobile: 07717 816 420 
 
Email: salipalmer@monmouthshire.gov.uk 
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